
 

 

 

 

    
                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 
 

 

 
 

Parish Priest: Fr Robert Sugg 

Confessions:  Please contact Fr Rob 

 

Hospital Chaplain: Fr Philip Pak:  

Telephone:   St Helier:   0208 296 2917 

Epsom:  01372 735735 

 

Useful information can be found by visiting the 

Diocesan Website at www.rcsouthwark.co.uk  

and the Sutton Deanery Website at  

www.suttondeanery.weebly.com. 

 

20th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Saturday 17th  August 

6.30pm Anne Sweeney RIP 

Sunday 

9.30am Joan Gray RIP (Birthday)  

11am Alf and Marie Oliva RIP 

 

Tuesday   

10am Monsignor Joe Branson RIP 

Thursday 

10am Anne Sweeney RIP (E.McHugh) 

 

21st  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Saturday 24th August 

6.30pm Mary Wells RIP and Amy 

Shrieves RIP 
Sunday  

9.30am Roger Finch RIP (M.L.) 

11am Kathleen Harris RIP (N.O.) 

 

Fr Rob’s Farewell Party: The Parish Committee 

is organising a farewell party for Father Rob.  The 

party will be held on Friday 6th September in 

the Scout HQ behind the Church and will start 

at 7.30pm.  Please bring a food contribution to 

share with your fellow Parishioners.  A form is 

available at the back of the Church for you to 

confirm your attendance and details of your 

food contribution.  There will also be a Memory 

Book for you to sign.  Tea, coffee and soft 

drinks will be available on the night.  

A collection is being organised for Father 

Rob’s leaving gift. If you would like to 

contribute, please do so using the box labelled 

“Collection for Father Rob”, that is at the back 

of the Church. 

 

Please pray for the sick of our Parish:  Fr Simon 

Peat, Ann Butt, Bibianna Gomez, Lauren Dobbe, 

Vera Russell, Tony Dudley, Ryan Tilley. John 

Rosenow, Eileen Adams, Michael D’Cruze, Mary 

Bondonno-Free, Jackie O’Connor, Antonio 

Nunziatina, Eileen Cotena, Rosa Santos, P.W, 

Baby O’Dath, M.E., Diane Willis, Rose Bell, 

Barbara Desmier, Fr Martin, E.M., Eileen 

Wardley, Mary Silva, Antony Carter, Kathy 

Whitley, Michael Day, Alfie Franklin, Adelaide 

Cotter, Jean Day, Dorothy Upton, Sister Caroline 

Marie Goti and John Davis. 

 

The Divine Mercy Apostolate, London is 

holding a Celebration of St Faustina at Aylesford 

Priory, Aylesford, Kent on Bank Holiday 

Monday 26 August 2024 from 10am-4:30pm. 

The reflection day will include teachings on the 

Message of Divine Mercy, Holy Mass, Hour of 

Mercy with Stations of the Cross, Adoration and 

Benediction and Veneration of the Image of 

Merciful Jesus. All welcome. Call Millie 

on 07957594646 for more information. Coaches 

from Ealing Broadway and Victoria. 

 

Ursuline High School Open Evening is being 

held on Wednesday 25th September from 6-

8.30pm for Year 5 and 6 students and 

parents/carers.  This is an opportunity to take a 

tour of the school, meet staff and students and hear 

more about their enrichment, wellbeing, personal 

development programmes and the application 

process. Booking is essential and is open until 

Wednesday 18th September. Ticketed entries 

only. To book a place, please sign up at 

www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/admissions/ope

n-events.    Ursuline High School Open 

Mornings are being held between Monday 30th 

September-Friday 4th October.  These 

mornings are specifically for students who will 

have just started Year 6 and their 

parents/carers and take place at 9am and 

11am. Booking details as above for the Open 

Evening. Ticketed entries only. 

 

‘Beginning Experience’ is a special residential 

weekend programme for widowed, separated and 

St Cecilia’s Church 

101 Stonecot Hill 

North Cheam 

Surrey 

SM3 9HN 

Tel 020 8641 3141 

Email Addresses: 

St Cecilia’s Parish Office:   

northcheam@rcaos.org.uk  

Church Ministry Rotas: 

stceciliarota@outlook.com  

Parish Website: 

www.stceciliarcchurch.co.uk 
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divorced people, which helps participants with 

natural feelings of grief and loss.  The weekend is 

led by trained volunteers, who have experienced 

having to adjust to life as single people again. This 

next Programme will be held on 4-6 October; 

for further details please contact: Mary: 07730 

884315, or Maura: 07795 498445, or 

email BeginningExperience.SoE@gmail.com. 
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